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7 iverson road 13/10/2017  21:20:422017/5455/P SUPPRT A Peyser Very much in favour of this development provided the retail unit does not include a4 use 

and that there is no permission to build a covered area at the front of the unit, as currently 

existing.

Glengall Rd 13/10/2017  18:30:382017/5455/P OBJ Sacha Jacob I'm opposed to the demolition of yet another old building from the high Rd being.  The plans 

for a new build will, quite frankly, stick out like a sore thumb.  

Recently Brent Council allowed a demolition and redevelopment at 271 Kilburn High Rd 

next to the tricycle theatre, the result is an eyesore, and I can only hope that you don't make 

the same mistake.  

We should be restoring our older buildings, not tearing them down.
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